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Is Looking For a Few Good People to Serve on Our 
 

CONSUMER BOARD  

 

Elder Services of the Merrimack Valley and the Northeast Independent 

Living Program are looking for consumers of elder and disability 

services, caregivers, and people providing support to become members 

of our Consumer Board for the new and exciting Merrimack Valley 

Aging & Disability Resource Center (ADRC). Our Consumer Board will 

provide input and ideas to help the ADRC improve services to elders 

and people with disabilities regardless of age, income, or disability.  

 

Apply to Make a Difference Today 
 

To Apply or for Information Contact 
 

Nilka I. Alvarez-Rodriguez, ADRC Coordinator, 978-946-1475, nalvarez@esmv.org 
Karen Bureau, NILP Adults Programs Director, 978-687-4288, kbureau@nilp.org 

 
     

Northeast Independent Living 
Program 

A Joint Project of Elder Services of the Merrimack Valley, Inc & Northeast Independent Living Program, Inc 

8/18/04 


